
2012 Scholarship Award Program 
 
 The Hearing Loss Association of New Jersey (HLA-NJ) is pleased to 
announce a scholarship for high school seniors with a hearing loss, who are 
pursuing a college degree or vocational training.  This scholarship is $1000 
and will be awarded to each of four students residing in New Jersey. 
Recipients must have applied to a college or vocational education program, be 
between the ages of 17 and 20 and wear hearing aids and/or cochlear 
implants. Financial need is not a consideration. The scholarship is a one-time 
award.   
 
 This scholarship is made possible in part by funds raised by the Garden 
State Walk4Hearing event. The annual Walk4Hearing is a national project of 
the Hearing Loss Association of America to raise awareness about the causes 
and consequences of hearing loss, and to raise funds to provide information 
and support for people with hearing loss. 
 
 Applications are available online at: 
www.hearingloss-nj.org  or contact: 
Sandy Spekman, Scholarship Chair, HLA-NJ 
328 Meadowbrook Lane, South Orange, NJ 07079 
Sandy.Spekman@hearingloss-nj.org 
 
 
Completed applications must be received by May 1, 2012 
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